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· Meeting began at approximately 3:25 p.m.
· Trish Shilling spoke to group.
· Voted in new SAC member – Summer Hoppenworth (Matthew Underwood – motion, Kristi Bacus – second, all in favor – unanimous, all opposed – none)
· September minutes were reviewed and approved (Megan Hackett – motion, Kandise Ellis – second, all in favor – unanimous, all opposed – none)
· Jessica Richardson shared PVA’s Principal Report.
· Funds from PTO (seed money)
· Event for parents to learn about grading/mastery procedure was discussed.
· Possibility of recording this event was discussed as a means to educate anyone who could not attend the event.
· Bobcat Bolt and Fall Festival events were discussed.
· Volleyball success was discussed.
· PTO will be donating $30,000 for curriculum resources.
· Every teacher will receive the Making Meaning program resources.
· Leveled libraries for classroom use will be provided.
· Reflex Math program will be provided.
· Communication procedures were discussed.
· Collaborative Commitment to Communication
· How can we reduce e-mails due to miscommunication?
· Communication over the weekend – limited to none, if possible.
· Room parent providing answers to FAQ for the teacher was discussed.
· LiveSchool behavior program was discussed.
· Currently being piloted by resource teachers and various grade-level teachers.
· January launch.
· Dean O’Keefe has met with each class multiple times to discuss Bobcat P.R.I.D.E with the students.
· New art work purchased with money provided by the Players will be hung.
· Bobcat Bolt money will be used for playground equipment.
· Kelly Barrera discussed the INK mini-grant deadline extension as well as Funding in Florida.
· Chris Arcuri discussed the importance of PTO and SAC at the classroom level.
· Meeting adjourned at 4:24 p.m.
